
*When you take a shuttle bus please make sure that the logo mark AIST (shown above) is on the front and  
side of the shuttle bus.

*The shuttle buses are small vehicles and they may not be able to carry all visitors.
*The shuttle buses are not operated on Saturdays,Sundays, ans holidays.

Logo marks on the AIST shuttle buses
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